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FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Office of Engineering and Technology

Equipment Authorization Division

Applications Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

RE: Correspondence Reference Number: 6758

Applicant: RadioShack, A Division of Tandy Corporation

FCCID: AAO04301109  --- 731 Confirmation Number EA93071
Attn: Mr. Joe Dichoso

Dear Mr. Dichoso:

Concerning your second message, we (Uniden) are somewhat confused by your statement
which basically claims that the field strength emission level at the bandedge (928 MHz) is
48.2 dBuV/m. We disagree with this determination because the reference of the
unmodulated carrier of 93.2 dBuV/m is set at the top of the scale.

According to our observation at the bandedge, the emission level is attenuated by 55dB
and equates to a level of only 38.2 dBuV/m. No matter the level of attenuation below the
“modulated” peak level, the bandedge reading is well below the limits prescribed in Part
15.209 (200uV/m).

I have attached another plot which shows the details of the above explanation.

Hopefully, this will satisfy your concern about this matter. But, please let me know if you
have any questions. My telephone number is (843) 394-3852. Thank you for your
consideration.
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